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News for the first week we come back! 

On Wednesday 3rd - Selected children will be        
representing the school at Cross Country 

Please remember we are using new menus 
from the week we return. 

If you did not get the email, paper copies are 
available in the office and  you can always see 
the up to date version on our website! 

See you on Monday 1st November! 

        Year 1 had a lovely time exploring  

     West Lynn this week when they took a walk  

    through the village.  They behaved very well and learnt 

 all about the area that they live and go to school in.  Well done class. 



Thank you to Jacob M who donated some amazing 

pre-loved books to our library - if we can get them 

from Mr. Furzey the children will really enjoy them! 

Please could you share the Bag 2 School information with Friends 

and Neighbours? Thank you 


